Mr. John P. Roberts
section Leader
Irradiated Fuel Section,
Fuel Cycle Safety Branch
Division of Industrial and Medical Safety
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
One White Flint Nerth
110585 Rockville Pike
Rockville, MD 20852

Dear Mr. Roberts:

The attached responses are to your comments of December
that these responses satisfactorily resolve the issues which are still ope
finalize your Safety Evaluation Report

In regard to Revision 3 o “e Topical Report, we will submit it
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John V. Massey, Ph.B
General Manager
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Enclosure

B. A. Chechelnitsky, PSN

D. E. Engle, CPC

K. C. Leu (2 copies), NRC
D. K. Zabransky, WEPCo
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